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January 2017 

Exam Schedule  

available for 

viewing on our 

website at 

www.mhhs.ca   

 

Please note:  The last day of 

classes before exams is 

Wednesday, January 18, 2017. 

 

The first day of Semester II is 

Tuesday, January 31, 2017. 

Early Dismissal on 
December 23, 2016  
We will modify our Friday class 

time schedule on Friday, 

December 23rd (the last day of 

classes before the Christmas 

holidays).  Dismissal on that day 

will be 1:15 pm. 

Vice-Principals: 
 

Ms. Sue Withers 

Mr. Scott Howes  

Mr. Al Thompson  

 

Principal:  Mr. Boris Grisonich 

MHHS & AMS Grade 8/9  
Band Concert  

Monday, December 5  

@ 7:00 pm 
to be held at CHHS Theatre  

due to MHHS Modernization  

MHHS Choir Concert  
Thursday, December 8  

@ 7:00 pm  
to be held at MHHS Theatre  

(or Herald School Gym if theatre  
not ready due to modernization)  

The 4th Annual 

Staff vs Student 

Hockey Classic 

goes on Friday, 

December 9th from 

8:15pm ï 9:30pm at 

the Family Leisure Centre. Come 

and cheer on your favourite team!! 

December 1-21ðTA challenge for Womenôs Shelter 

donations begins (more info on page 2) 

December 7ð12 days of Christmas begins with door 

decorating 

December 8ðRed & Green Day 

December 9ðUgly Sweater Friday 

 

December 12ðToque Day & Grade 12 Dodgeball 

Tournament 

December 13ðGrade 11 Dodgeball Tournament 

 

December 14ðCrazy Hair Day & Grade 10 Dodgeball 

Tournament 

December 15ðFood bank item for a candy cane/Winter 

Formal Dance 

(December 16ðPD Day) 

 

December 19ðKindness day from Student Council 

December 20ðFree hot chocolate/Christmas Dress-Up Day 

December 21ðDoor decorating ends, 

judging begins/Pictures with Santa 

December 22ðHawaiian Day 

December 23ðPajama Day/Christmas 

dance party/Last day of classes 

 

Student 

Council 

December 

Activities 
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The Operation Minerva Conference will be held in 
Medicine Hat High School on January 30, 2017. The 
primary goal of this event is to encourage Grade 9 girls to 

explore science, technology, engineering 
and mathematics related careers. If 
interested, contact Praxis at 
praxis@praxismh.ca   Registration deadline 
is December 14th. 
 
 
 

... helping Science Teachers in S.E. Alberta  
for over 20 years 
Tracy Warwick 

Regional Executive Director 

Ph: 403-527-5365   Fax: 403-528-6570 

Fall into 
Winter Event 

 
The Rotary Interact Club is hosting a Fall into Winter 
Fundraising Event December 6ï8 as we are soon 
approaching the first day of winter. This event includes 
selling hot chocolate and cookie combos during the 
mornings and noon hours in the North Foyer to staff and 
students, as well as providing them with the opportunity to 
purchase Candy-Cane-O-Grams as a means of sending 
holiday greetings to their candy cane recipients. Each hot 
chocolate/cookie combo as well as candy-cane-o-gram 
will be sold for a $1.00. All proceeds will be donated to 
the Nicaraguan Rotary project to help the youth in need. 
 
Interact thanks students and staff in advance for your 
support!  Merry Christmas!! 

Student Council is challenging 

TA's to gather NEW items for the 
Women's Shelter to aid families as 

they leave the shelter in 2017 to set 

up their "New Home".  

Collecting will take place from December 1 -  
December 21, with the winning TA earning a pizza 

party on December 22.   

Some of the items 

requested are:  

paper towels, dish soap, tea towels, dish cloths, dish 
sets, dish rack, strainer, grater, pots & pans, oven 

mitts, saray wrap, tin foil, eating utensils, cooking 
utensils, can opener, cleaning supplies, boom, 

dustpan, mop, bucket, garbage can, garbage bags, 
light bulbs, laundry soap, dryer sheets, grocery store 

gift cards, hangers, tea, coffee, coffee maker, toaster, 

clocks, alarm clocks, clothing iron, neutral curtains, 
blankets, quilts, sheets & pillowcase (twin/double/

queen), wash cloths, shower curtain, bath mat, bath 

towels, hand towels, toilet paper, salt, pepper, spices.  

Join in for a good cause!!  

       The eco-club, YES (Youth for 

Environmental Sustainability), 

has worms!  We picked up our 

Vermicomposting system in 

Calgary and the red wigglers are 

busy composting our organic 

waste.  If you would like to 

contribute, bring your chopped 

organic waste in yoghurt containers 

to the library. This is a rich 

fertilizer which our club will be 

offering for sale very soon.  The YES Club 

meets Monday at lunch in the library. New 

members are always welcome! 

mailto:praxis@praxismh.ca


MERRY CHRISTMAS  
from the  

Staff & Students @ 
Medicine Hat  
High School  

Best Wishes for 2017!! 

The Hawks Wrestling Team is heading into their eighth exciting season with 
Coach Darren Klein.  Practices will be held starting Tuesday, November 29th in the MHHS 

North Gym as follows: 

12-18 years old (Grade 7ï12) Tuesday/Thursdays from 4:00ï6:00 pm.   

7-12 years old Tuesday/Thursdays from 5:45-7:00 pm.   

 

The initial cost will be $120.00 for athletes in Grade 9 and under.  As there is more 

opportunity for the high school athletes the cost is $150.00.  Cheques may be made payable to Hawks Wrestling.  That 

will be enough to cover entry fees to tournaments and any other little things. I would prefer to have the students come 

and try the activity so please do not make this a focus with any of them!  If they enjoy the sport and wish to pursue it 

then we will work from there. 

 

I believe wrestling to be extremely exciting and I am very pleased to offer this opportunity to our youth here in 

Medicine Hat.  I feel that this challenge may expose students to new opportunities as well as to continue to improve 

their fitness levels and wellness.  Please be mindful that we are currently undergoing renovations here at Hat High. As 

such we may need to be flexible with location and the times!  I am willing to have students try the activity until the 

Christmas break so please keep encouraging students to get involved, and know that they are welcome!  If there are any 

questions please pass on my contact information; Darren Klein 403-527-3371 (Ext. 7403), text 403-581-4851 or email 

darren.klein@sd76.ab.ca.  Thank you for continuing to make a difference in the lives of our students!! 

Cosmetology is alive and well at Medicine Hat High!!  

���o���Æ���v���Œ�����D�]�����o�����^���Z�}�}�o�������u�����}�À���Œ���(�}�Œ���š�Z���]�Œ���G���Æ���Ÿ�u�����Œ�������v�š�o�Ç�X�����D�•�X�����š�l�]�•�}�v�[�•�� 
�•�š�µ�����v�š�•���š���µ�P�Z�š���š�Z���u���À���Œ�]�}�µ�•�����}�•�u���š�}�o�}�P�Ç���Œ���o���š�������•�l�]�o�o�•�X 

The Cos students had fun with hair tattooing 

on two ñwillingò candidates for �0�R�Y�H�P�E�H�U! 

Pictured on the left is VP Scott Howes with 

his ñWò beard!  Looking good Scott! 

Pictured on the right is our Resource Officer, 

Cst. Aaron Brevik sporting a óstache for 

Movember that the Cos students turned into a 

green M for Movember or M for Medicine 

Hat High School. 

Thanks to Cos & their models! 
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Check out the new books &  
new book list in the Library! 

If you arenôt sure what to read, try a book from 

the Top Hat Teen Reads List of 2016/17. You 

could win an iTunes card. Listen to the 

announcements for your chance to win!  (See the 


